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Calling all creatives!! We’re inviting community members,
artists and local businesses to redesign, repurpose or
transform a chair for an on-line auction to benefit Heron
Hospice Society of Delta! 

All proceeds from the auction will support our mission to
provide compassionate care and support to people with
life-limiting illness and their families; and support
individuals who are grieving the loss of a loved one. 

The Upcycle Auction will be held on-line in May 2022 and
plan to display the upcycled items in a public location
during the auction period.

There is a limit of 15 participants only. 
Choose a chair or pick one from our limited selection. 
Put your creative talents to work to transform the chair into
something new.  
Provide “before & after” photos of the item for website and
social media.
Arrange for delivery or pick up of the finished product on
May 6 or 7, 2022.  Location to be determined.

Recognition as a Heron Hospice Society supporter
Acknowledgment on the event website, social media, in the
Heron Hospice newsletter and Delta Optimist.
A Participation Certificate
Awards will be given for the following categories:

Participant Guidelines:  

Participants will receive: 

               *Delta Spirit                 *Most Money Raised
               *Most Unique              *Heron Fan Favourite




Thank you for supporting 
Heron Hospice Society of Delta!

For more information, please visit heronhospice.org;
email to info@heronhospice.org or leave a message at
604 245 7380


